## Returning to school:

We have been following the school openings and all CDC updates. Day cares are now at 25% open rate and increasing every day. We are fully prepared for the day we open. Please read through EVERYTHING attached to this email so that you are educated in the new rules and regulations that are required in order to open.

We would LIKE to open May 11- that is our soft open date. There are several meetings and updates from the city scheduled before May11th, that can influence our decision to remain closed a bit longer.

At this time, we need to know if you will send your children back on May11th?

We need to solidify our staff as well as any additional preparations towards conforming to the updated guidelines and regulations.

You must read all the updated guidelines and abide by the new rules in order to return.

## **ZOOM** meeting

We are hosting a school family ZOOM meeting for us to discuss any questions or suggestions you may have Monday night May 4th at 8pm.

NOTE: If you are uncomfortable with sending your child to school with these precautions in place, please keep your child at home. These precautions are in place to provide every effort to keep every child and family safe; however, this does not provide any guarantee of any kind. As the parent of the child attending, you assume all risks associated with allowing your child to begin attending. That being said we are doing everything we can in our power to keep every child safe during this time. Working together during this time is important.